
From: Craig Hanson  
Date: Thu, Jun 27, 2024 at 1:13 PM 
Subject: Summit Carbon Sequestration Pipeline/Fleecing of American Taxpayers 
To: Campaign Kristie  

Commissioner Kristie, 

As a concerned landowner in South Dakota, I am reaching out to you today to ask that you not  approve 
this Summit Carbon Pipeline project. 

 It is never right to forcibly take someone's land away. We are at a crossroads up to this point due to 
greedy people with a lack of integrity and morals. I hope God will guide your decision to do the right 
thing.  

Thank you, 
Craig Hanson 




